
 
 

08 September 2022 
Rimu Beach Education 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

Next term Rimu Syndicate is focusing on health and wellbeing as our inquiry. As part of this 

we want to take the students to Titahi Bay Beach to learn about water safety and life saving. 

Your child would be participating on either Wednesday 16 or 23 November. There will be 3 

parts to the day.  

- Theory 

- Beach Activities 

- Water Activities 

We will be bussing to and from the beach. 

 

Before we confirm this trip, we need to know if you would be happy to support it. We will be 

using some KiwiSport money to offset the cost, however a donation of $15 per student is 

needed. We will also need a ratio of 1 adult to 5 students, meaning we need plenty of help. 

As a helper you will be expected to take part in all of  the activities, including entering the 

water up to the waist to ensure safety. Surf Lifesaving NZ has stated that full vaccination of 

all adults is required. If we do not get enough support then we will not be able to go ahead 

with this amazing opportunity.  

 

We need this form to be returned to your child’s teacher by Friday 16th September in order 

to confirm.  

No money is required at this time. 

 

Donna Miles 

dmiles@adventure.school.nz 

 

✀------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rimu Beach Education 

 
Student’s Name ____________________________________  Room no. _____ 

 

I would be happy to support the Beach Education trip for my child by donating $15 to cover 

the costs.     Yes / No 

 

I can help on the day, including entering the water to help with safety.  Yes / No 

I am vaccinated against Covid 19.    Yes / No 

 

Parents name _____________________________________ 

 

Signature _________________________________________ 

mailto:dmiles@adventure.school.nz

